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GOOD START TO FREE SCHOOL MEAL PAYMENTS, 
BUT MORE STILL TO DO  
  
 
Pembrokeshire County Council has today, Thursday 30th April, issued 
1410 payments to the bank accounts of families with children eligible 
for Free School Meals.   
 
The money provides for 2650 children and thanks go to County 
schools for supporting the effort to organise the payment.  
 
The payment was for the period 4th to 15th May at the rate of £3.90 
per child per weekday, and going forward payments will be made 
fortnightly.   
 
Payments will be credited to parents/ guardians on Monday 4th May. 
  
But the Council is still waiting for the bank details of families of around 
750 children who are eligible for Free School Meals. 
 
The Authority understands that some people have been wary of this 
process, but the Council emphasises that the email address and 
phone number below are managed by the County Council and are 
safe and secure.   
  
The sooner your bank details are received, the sooner the money you 
are entitled to can be paid. 

If you haven’t had a letter from the Council about this, or you need 
another one, please email fsmpayments@pembrokeshire.gov.uk, 
or telephone 01437 775250 as soon as possible. 

Please ensure ALL details on the form, including National Insurance 
number, are completed before returning. 

Please get in touch as soon as possible.           
 
 
 
For the latest advice and press releases relating to coronavirus, 
please view: www.pembrokeshire.gov.uk/coronavirus 
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For press queries, please email: 
presspublicrelations@pembrokeshire.gov.uk  
 

mailto:presspublicrelations@pembrokeshire.gov.uk

